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Rosenberg Corey

From: addiethomas@juno.com
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 5:42 AM
To: SHS Exhibits

I truly believe we all need to be fair in housing. This is a two way street. If rentals are month to month, giving 
notice is also month to month. If leases are made, then the terms should be outlined then and kept. It is an 
agreement with each person involved. There are far too many exceptions and rules made. It is getting to a point 
where I don't care anymore. 


